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999 Mission De Oro Drive, Suite 106, Redding, CA 96003 
Phone: 530.242.1112 
eo@shastalafco.org  

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Thursday, October 6, 2022, during a regular meeting scheduled 
to begin at 9:00 a.m. located at the City of Shasta Lake Council Chambers, 4488 Red Bluff Street, 
Shasta Lake, California 96019, Shasta Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) will conduct 
a public hearing on the following matters: 
 
 
 Proposed Shasta Fire Protection District Formation 

Shasta LAFCO has received an application, by petition, to form the Shasta Fire Protection 
District, as an independent special district, to provided fire and emergency response 
services in unincorporated Shasta County. The proposal includes successor agency 
designation for the Shasta Community Services District proposed divestiture of fire and 
emergency response services and successor agency designation. The Shasta CSD 
proposed divestiture application, with County Service Area #1 as successor agency has 
been continued, and will also be considered at the Thursday, October 6, 2022 Commission 
meeting as well.  Since there are two proposals for successor agency, the Commission may 
determine the relative priority for conducting any further proceedings based on any of those 
proposals, per Section 56655 of the Cortese Knox Herzberg Local Government 
Reorganization Act of 2000. 

 Update to the Shasta LAFCO’s Fee Schedule 
The Commission will consider the current fee amounts and add new fees as appropriate. 

 
Written comments should be received by September 28, 2022, either by mail, to Shasta Local 
Agency Formation Commission, 999 Mission De Oro Drive, Suite 106, Redding, CA 96003 or, via e-
mail to Kathy Bull, Manager, at manager@shastalafco.org. 
 
Information regarding the aforementioned will be available to the public on the Shasta LAFCO 
website at www.shastalafco.org.  
 

 


